Dear Cambridge Bay Residents,

In this time of uncertainly, as we navigate ways to mitigate the risk of infection of the
COVID-19 (Nova Coronavirus) through this new situation, we ask that you refrain from
posting information that has not been verified by the appropriate health authorities. The
circulation of false information increases the panic and uncertainty of our residents and
hurts those that are targeted by the rumour. We need to act as a responsible, caring
community and work to protect each other in this time of global concern. Thanks for
your understanding, consideration and for being part of the solution. Together we are
stronger.

oG

Mayor Pamela Gross
March 12, 2020



